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MPO
INTERESTED IN JOINING A COMMITTEE?

FDOT DISTRICT 1 PROPOSES 5-YEAR WORK PROGRAM 
PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR FUTURE TRANSPORTATION
PROJECTS IN DISTRICT 1 | DECEMBER 9-13, 2024

Anticipated

The Florida Department of Transportation, District One,
has scheduled a Public Hearing to present the Draft
Tentative 5-Year Work Program. The Draft Tentative
Work Program lists transportation system improvements
scheduled for fiscal years 2025/26 through 2029/30.
There are 3 ways to participate. 

1. Formal Presentation: presented at two FDOT
locations simultaneously on Wednesday, December
11, 2024 10am-12pm at the Bartow Office, 801 N.
Broadway Avenue and the Fort Myers office, 10041
Daniels Parkway. Virtual participation is also
available: Register Here

2. Public Hearing: FDOT representatives will be
available by appointment December 9 through
December 13, 2024 during business hours at District
Offices to review project materials with members of
the public. Call the Bartow office at 863-519-2907 or
the Fort Myers office at 239-225-1900 to schedule
an appointment.

3. Self-guided ePublic Hearing: at SWFLRoads.com
and fdot.gov/wpph/district1, accessed by computer,
tablet or mobile device with internet service.  Public
libraries within the FDOT District One territory
provide access to computers and internet service
during library hours. The ePublic Hearing will be
open and available on Monday, December 11, 2024.

FDOT will accept comments from all interested parties if
received by close of business on Friday, December 13,
2024. Mail comments to L.K. Nandam, P.E., District
Secretary, FDOT, 10041 Daniels Parkway, Fort Myers,
FL 33913, Attention: Wayne Gaither, Southwest Area
Office Director, or email comments to
wayne.gaither@dot.state.fl.us.

‘TIS THE SEASON TO DRIVE SOBER:
D R I V E  S O B E R  O R  G E T  P U L L E D  O V E R
During this busy holiday
season, the U.S. Department
of Transportation’s National
Highway Traffic Safety
Administration (NHTSA) and
local law enforcement are
teaming up to remind drivers:
Drive Sober or Get Pulled
Over, December 11, 2024,
through January 1, 2025.
Drivers will see officers
working together during the
holiday season to take drunk
drivers off the roads.

Learn more at: Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over NHTSA

Collier MPO has several Plans in Process anticipated for 
completion in 2025! Stay in the loop with the process by 
signing up for our ADVISOR NETWORK EMAIL 
DISTRIBUTION LIST!

Plans in Process Completion

Zero Emissions Fleet Transition Plan 4/29/25

Bicycle/Pedestrian Master Plan 6/13/25

Transit Development Plan 6/30/25

Comprehensive Safety Action Plan 9/12/25

2050 Long Range Transportation Plan 12/11/25

HappyHappy
HolidaysHolidays

UPCOMING
MEETINGS

Winter 2025 Schedule
December 13, 2024 | MPO Board

January 15 |  CMC

January 21 |  BPAC

January 27 |  TAC/CAC

February 14 |  MPO Board

March 5 |  LCB

The Collier MPO Board is advised by five committees.
Committee members are either citizen volunteers, jurisdictional
staff, or agency representatives. Check out our Committees
webpage to see if you might be eligible to become a member
and fill vacancies for the Citizens Advisory Committee or Local
Coordinating Board for the Transportation Disadvantaged!

Inquiries: Collier.mpo@colliercountyfl.gov
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